

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS

Certificate of Recognition

Awarded to

Next Steps Adult Day Program

This certificate is presented by the Mayor of Tinton Falls in recognition of Next Steps Adult Day Program's outstanding dedication to serving adults with special needs and providing them with meaningful opportunities. We also commend the commitment of the student volunteers, who supported us in making the 75th Anniversary for the Borough of Tinton Falls a success.

Risa Clay, Mayor

By the Mayor of Tinton Falls September 2, 2025